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Wildlife Resources Division BMB <wrd@bmb.gov.ph> Wed, Jul 5, 2023 at 10:32 AM
To: DENR-NCR ORED <denrncrored@gmail.com>, DENR Cordillera Administrative Region <car@denr.gov.ph>, r1
<r1@denr.gov.ph>, DENR Region 3 <r3@denr.gov.ph>, DENR Region 5 <r5@denr.gov.ph>, r6 <ré@denr.gov.ph>, DENR
Region 9 <r9@denr.gov.ph>, r12 <r12@denr.gov.ph>, DENR Region 7 <r7@denr.gov.ph>, DENR Calabarzon Region
<r4a@denr.gov.ph>, DENR R11 <r11@denr.gov.ph>, DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>,
ri3@denr.gov.ph, r8 <r8@denr.gov.ph>, r2 <r2@denr.gov.ph>, r10 <r10@denr.gov.ph>

Cc: kmanalo@up.edu.ph, Mc Andrew Pranada <pranada55@gmail.com>, "cecille.francisco" <cecille.francisco@bmb.gov.ph>

Dear All,

Relative to the conduct of the National Conference on Plant Conservation to be held on 26-28 July 2023 at the
Eastwood Richmonde Hotel in Quezon City, we would like to request everyone to accomplish the form which can be
accessed through this link:

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1IXLAmMY52djzoM97qyCFIlIQli_-12MKdGvt1uO5y44s0/edit?usp=sharing

Kindly fill-out the details of your confirmed participant who will attend the said Conference. The BMB Secretariat will send
out Travel/Conference advisories in the next few days.

Thank you very much.

Best regards,
BMB Secretariat
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Wildlife Resources Division

Biodiversity Management Bureau (BMB)

Department of Environment and Natural Resources (DENR)
North Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City, Philippines

Tel. No.: (©2) 8-925-8946 / 8-925-8952
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